From: Griffin, Leanne

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2001 4:06 PM

To: Beauchemin, Ed

Cc: Hoel, John

Subject: SC Chamber Reception Sponsorship
Importance: High

Ed,

| have received invoices from the S.C. Chamber of Commerce to sponsor their three area
Membership & Legislative Receptions. According to Gifts, PM sponsored all three for either 1990
or 2000 ( the check was paid in November of 1999, but didn't indicate the year of the event). Do
you recommend sponsorship for this year and is this part of the TBN Events that you budgeted
money for?

Also, and John you may need to answer this...Should these invoices go to PAN, or are we
responsible for them?

Please let me know ASAP. I've missed the registration deadline for fwo of them and the third is
due tomorrow. None of the receptions have occurred yet.

Thanks guys...I'm just trying to paddle enough to keep the tip of my nose "outta the water”, | really
don't know what 'm doing other than that!

Leanne R, Griffin
Regional Assistant - SGA
(678) 257-9365 Office
(678) 297-9393 Fax

Tracking: Recipient Read
Beauchemin, Ed Read: 6/18/2001 8:21 AM
Ashford, Milt Read: 6/19/2001 2:09 AM

Griffin, Leanne Read: 6/15/2001 10:22 AM
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